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Do to others as you would have them do to you. 
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This week’s value is: Respect 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome to the last newsletter of this half-term. It has been a tricky term to say the least, but we have finally 
got there! 
 
Our value this week was ‘Respect’. The children looked at how we treat each other and what it means to be 
respectful. Next term the teachers return to school on Monday 28th February for parent teacher 
consultations, children will return on Tuesday 1st March.  
 
On Thursday of the first week back it is World Book Day. We are encouraging the children to dress as their 
favourite character from a book or if in KS1, their pyjamas ready for bedtime stories if they’d like to. I am 
very much looking forward to my first World Book Day at Bishop Cornish.  
 
The following week the children in Year 6 will be hosting some fundraising events. They are busy creating 
posters and will be making presentations to the rest of the school. There will be events such as: 

 Sponge chucking 

 Football competition 

 Guess the sweets in the jar 

 Homemade items for sale 

 Cake sale  

 Funky Friday Disco KS1 and KS2 

 PJ Day - movie and hot chocolate  

 Create your own mythical creature competition 
 
Year 6 are very excited and full of enthusiasm.  
 
I hope that you have a lovely half-term break. 
Mrs Fletcher 

Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 28th February INSET day                                              Thursday 3rd March   World Book Day 

Parent consultations (except Year 4 parents)  

Thursday 10th March Year 3 trip to Eden Project                   Thursday 17th March   Year 1 Hearing Screening 

 

 



 

Sports Report 

SE Cornwall Cross Country League  

Race 4 of the season at Lanhydrock saw a challenging course and, yet again, some fantastic results. Both Lucas and 

Owen won their respective races, which saw them wrap up the overall individual titles with one race to spare. The 

team results haven’t come through yet, but I believe the Year 3/4 boys have won again, to secure the overall team 

title and I think the Year 5/6 Girls came a very close 2nd. Well done everyone!  

Girls Football Vs Burraton  

Great 2-0 win for the Girl’s against a strong Burraton team. Players of the match were Isabelle D and Evie W. A 

terrific team performance.  

Boys League Match against Hillfort  

A rare loss (4-2) against a strong side. A real shock as, after their magnificent season, they have become so used to 

winning! But, with the SW England Finals coming up in Bristol on April 2nd, hopefully this defeat will give us a 

reminder that we are not invincible all the time! Despite the loss, if we beat Burraton in the last League match of the 

season, we will still be league Champions!  

 

Achievement Awards 
Freya in Reception Class, who has really blossomed and 
has shown what a love of learning she has and how much 
she loves being in school. Keep it up Freya!  
 
Alfie in Year 1 has been amazing this week and in fact this 
whole half term. He has worked hard and made some 
super progress especially with his reading and writing. 
Alfie we are all so proud of you! 
 
Jack in Year 2, for his hardworking attitude and 
perseverance. He also gives good contributions in class 
discussions and has impressed us all with his scientific 
knowledge. Well done Jack! 
 
Seth in Year 3 has a wonderful attitude to learning and 
Mrs Dinham has seen such amazing progress in both his 
handwriting and presentation.  He is always putting in the 
full effort when completing a task. Well done Seth! 
 
Lucas in Year 4 is such a polite, well-mannered and hard-
working boy who gives his absolute best at all times. He 
has also been brilliant in his first season in the cross 
country league, winning all 4 races so far, thus claiming 
the overall individual title with one race to spare. We are 
very proud of you Lucas.  
 
Bryah in Year 5, who has worked really hard to research a 
Country in North America to create an informative 
brochure.  She really thought about presentation and the 
use of persuasive language.  Well done Bryah! 
 
Chloe in Year 6, who has impressed Mr Hill no-end with 
her effort and determination! Both her maths work and 
reading have amazed me! Wow! Keep up the hard work!  

Value Awards 
Jeremy in Reception Class always shows respect to 
everyone. He has a very kind and considerate manner and 
not only shows respect, but also love to everyone. Well 
done Jeremy.  
 
Jasper in Year 1 is always very respectful of others and 
their feelings. He thinks about how he can help people 
and always has a go at playing others children's games to 
make them smile. Thank you Jasper! 
 
Isla B in Year 2, who is always respectful and polite, both 
towards adults and her friends. She has beautiful manners 
and thinks about others.  
 
Niamh in Year 3 shows respect in all aspects of school life 
she is kind and respectful of others. Niamh you are a 
superstar well done! 
 
Dylan in Year 4, who shows respect to all adults and to all 
his peers at all times. He sets a wonderful example to all 
his classmates and other children in the school. 
 
Zach W in Year 5 for producing a fantastic Safer Internet 
Day poster which highlighted how to be respectful to 
others online. 
 
Ben S in Year 6 is an incredibly respectful young man, who 
listens and considers others' thoughts and opinions with 
interest. He is thoughtful to others’ feelings and is the 
epitome of politeness. Well done, Ben!  

 



This week in school and at home 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 2 have been learning 

about Victorian school life. They 

transformed the classroom into a 

Victorian class, going back in time and 

sitting in rows. They have also been 

playing Victorian playground games and 

using Victorian toys like the hoop and 

stick.  

 

 

Year 5 have been mixing colours to 

create beautiful nebula art as part 

of our space topic. They have also 

been doing lots of research and 

work around North America and 

making bagels as part of our topic. 

 

 

This week Year 1 have 
written instructions and 

waited very patiently for 
Beegu. They were amazed 

when we managed to 
capture his landing on the 
playground.  

 

Reception class this week learnt about 
Holi- the festival of colour! We painted 

each other’s faces bright colours and 
used powder paint to decorate our 

own paper people. 

 

Year 6 have been reading, reflecting and writing letters as WWII 

evacuees; refining their percentages skills; having religious debates 

and learning about the effectiveness of WWII propaganda!  

This week Year 3 have been making some 
comic strips to learn about inverted commas 
in writing. They have also enjoyed their well-

earned movie time. 

This week in Year 4 the children 

have been making posters about 
all the different countries in 

Europe.  

Most interesting fact that was 
researched? In France, snails, 
their national delicacy, have to 

have a valid rail ticket if they are 
still alive in their container!  

We were also busy preparing for 

our Gymnastics competition. 

 



Photo Gallery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Year 2 


